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Upcoming Events 
 

 

   Temple Theater  

  April 20th 2018 at 4:00pm 

 

Ticket writing – We spent much 

time writing tickets in the 

month of March 

 

   Reserve Applications 
are located at: 

saginawpolicereserve.com 
Generally, applications are 
only accepted from 
individuals who reside in 
Saginaw County.  If you know 
someone that would like to 
be part of the reserve group, 
have them go to the link for 
an application form or call 
482-5426.   

 

Reserve applications: We 
have one new application at 
this time and will be 
interviewing the candidate in 
March.   

 

 

 

Training:  Glock 9 was completed in conjunction with the new red gel spray that replaces the old pepper 
type spray.  Officer Roger Pate led those two sessions and as usual, he did a great job.  We will have  
M4 rifle training on Sunday, April 15, 2018.  We should plan on a start time of 3:00pm.   

Saginaw Police Awards Ceremonies:  This yearly 

event recognizes department officers and other 

people connected to the department recognizing them 

for their outstanding contributions.  This event will 

take place in the Ball Room at the Temple Theater 

on Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 10:00am.   I would 

hope that all reserve officers could attend this event 

even though it is on a weekday.  Further 

information will be available in the next newsletter. 
  

Temple Theater:  The Temple will be celebrating its 
90

th
 year. The theater opened in 1927.  The Birthday 

Bash and fundraising event will take place on Friday, 
April 20

th
 prior to the BOSTYX concert that begins at 

7:30pm.  Birthday activities will commence at 
5:00pm. 
 

 
 

Vehicle Fundraising:  This has been on hold for some 
time but we have begun sending request letters.  
We have sent approximately 30 letters to date but 
will continue sending out letters.  Not having a 501c3 
may limit our ability to gather funds for various 
projects. 
 

Flower Box:  The flower box at the Police 
Department is in need of repairs.  John Lamblin and 
Harry Davis will begin work on that in April. The unit 
has maintained the property appearance at the 
corner of Janes and Jefferson for the last six years.  
One of the light posts has a burned out light and has 
been damaged.  That is a city responsibility to repair 
but we will repaint them. 
 

Tickets:  We will continue doing tickets through the 
month of April.  As in past years, summer events will 
be beginning in the month of May for the unit and 
we will concentrate our time and efforts on details 
through the summer months.  
 

Temple Theater:  The unit served at that 
venue Saturday, March 24 and again on 
Sunday, March 25, 2018.  It was 20 degrees 
and windy for Saturday’s event but we were 
able to handle the event well. 

 
 

 
 

501c3 Number:  We will talk with a local 
attorney during the first week of April about 
getting a 501c3.  There will be some cost 
involved but it will be of great value for future 
fundraising efforts.  There will be further 
information in the April newsletter. 
 

Finance and Fundraising Committee:  Their 
meeting is tentatively planned for Sunday, 
April 8 at 5:00pm.  There is a large agenda for 
that meeting. 
 

Detroit (Tiger Stadium) 1912 to 1999:  
September 27, 1999 was the last game played   
at the corner of Michigan and Trumbull.  The 
Tigers played the Kansas City Royals.  A grand 
slam home run, hit by Detroit’s Robert Fick, 
was the last hit, the last home run, and the 
last RBI at the stadium with the Tigers winning 
it with a score of 8 to 2.   Babe Ruth also hit 
his 700 hundredth home run at Tiger 
Stadium.   In total, there were 11,111 home 
runs hit during its time and Fick’s was the last. 
 

New Reserves:  We always are looking for 
new people for the Unit.  There will be a lot of 
events throughout the summer months. 
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